
 
  

 

Wujal Kaban 
September 2021  

Never miss an issue!! If you would like the monthly 
Wujal Kaban sent directly to your email address 

come and see Kylie at the IKC or email 
kylie@wujal.qld.gov.au 

 

Deputy Mayor attended the Coast to Coast conference in 
Cairns last month representing both Council and Jabalbina. 
The conference was about caring for our coast line and the 
valuable work that indigenous communities and Ranger 
groups do to help with that protection. 
 

Does 1 
Mon 20th September 2021  

to 
Thurs 23rd September 2021 
 

Does 2 
Mon 18th October 2021 

to 
Thurs 21st October 2021 
 
Pfizer will be offered to all 
residents over 12 years old 
and will be conducted at the 
Community Hall. 
 



 

He is 
special to 

me. 

He takes us 
swimming and 

fishing 
Lilly 

  

A study done at the University of North Carolina found that in terms of 
genetic makeup, mammals are more like their fathers than their mothers. 

Even though we get the same amount of genetic mutations from our 
parents, we actually use more of the DNA we get from our dads. 

  



 

  

Next Council meeting will be held Thursday 15 July 
2021 in Council Chambers. Agenda a previous 
meeting minutes are available from the Council 
web page www.wujalwujalcouncil.qld.gov.au 

Student of the month for August was awarded to Muyarr 
Solomon. Congratulations and well done on all your effort and 
keep up the good work. 
 

Welcome Miss Kate who is filling in 
for Miss Rebecca as Inclusive 
Practices Officer while she is off 
having her new baby 
 

 Laura Soccer Carnival is being held 8th September. 
Students catching the bus are to meet at the Mango Tree 
at 7:30am. School holidays start 17th September returning 
5th October for Term 4. 



  

Bloomfield River State School return to school for 
Term 3  

Monday 12th July 2021. 

Condarina Friday, Delsey Nandy, 
Alan Gibson, Bamboo Friday, 
Ivan Baird, Mervyn Smith 

Bush living circa: 1800’s 

Nellie King and Georgina 
Corporal weaving baskets 

Support our local artist at CIAF 
17 – 22 August 2021 

Cairns Cruise Liner Terminal 
Website: 

 
Contact: 

 
Email: 

Wujalwujalcouncil.qld.gov.au 4083 9100 info@wujal.qld.gov.au 

 

Stephanie Dick will be leaving Council this month and we would like 
to acknowledge all the work she has done for the elders of the 
community in her role as HACC Coordinator. Stephanie has been in a 
number of roles in Council but has shone in this role. The community 
wish Stephanie and Branxton all the best with their move and look 
forward to regular visits. 
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